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Dear Parents/Carers,  

What a wonderful start to the Summer term! 

The children have returned after Easter ready to learn and engaged in school life. 

The half term is short in length and we have lots to do during this time! 

Our school Vision and Values are – ENJOY, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE.  

Please take a look at our school website to read about how we achieve our school vision.  

Learning and Teaching – We continue to strive to further improve our teaching and learning 

approach in school and work closely with other schools in Stockport and out of Borough. We enjoy 

celebrating ‘The Adswood Way’ with others in particular our unique Enjoy, Believe, Achieve 

Award book which promotes our life skills curriculum.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

The focus for our assemblies in school this half term are school Vision and Values. The values 

(Adswood Superpowers) underpin everything we do in our school. Ask your child what ‘Adswood 

Superpower’ they have shown today in school!  

 

 

Uniform/Sun Cream/Jewellery – A reminder that as and when the sun starts to shine on 

Adswood, we encourage sensible footwear. No flip flops and small sandals are allowed in school.  

We are not able to apply sun cream as per policy and therefore ask that on hotter days, you apply 

the cream before school and send your child in with a summer hat to wear. 

Children are only allowed to wear studs in school. No rings, necklaces or bracelets are allowed. 

False nails are also not part of our policy as they can cause injury. 

 

Things coming up this month –  

- Miss Syddalls class to visit the library – Tuesday 29th April 

- Thursday 1st May – Teddy Talk with Nursery parents  1-2pm /Reception 2-3pm 

- School closed for Bank holiday Monday 5th May 

- Thursday 8th May – VE Art Day in school 

- Monday 12th May – SATS week for Year 6  

- Monday 12th May – St Ambrose Church trip for Reception 

- Monday 19th May – Best of British Week in school  

- Thursday 22nd May – Year 6 Football Tournament  

- Friday 23rd May- School closes and reopens on Monday 9th June. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, here’s to a busy half term ! 

 

M Smart and the Adswood Team 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

  


